
BANKRUPTCY UPDATE
June 12, 2023

If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Lea Wroblewski to the group.

Judge Kulm Ask's Investiture on June 23

All members of the bar are invited to attend Judge Kulm Ask's
investiture on Friday, June 23, 2023, at 3:00 p.m., in the United
States Courthouse at 400 S. Phillips Avenue in Sioux Falls.  A
reception will be held in the courthouse immediately following
the investiture.  If you wish to attend, please send an e-mail to
Rick_Entwistle@sdb.uscourts.gov by this Friday, June 16, 2023. 

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

